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Dear Citizens of Spring-Divionia,

It is with great pleasure that I announce to you the successful unveiling of the new Federmark currency
design, a momentous occasion that signals a significant step forward in our nation's journey. As the
Ministry of Information, it is our privilege to keep you informed of developments that shape our
collective identity and prosperity.

Following the unveiling, we are thrilled to inform you that the new banknotes have now entered
circulation, complementing the existing coins that were previously introduced. This harmonious
integration of traditional currency elements with modern design aesthetics reflects our commitment to
honoring our heritage while embracing progress.

Moreover, I am excited to share that alongside the circulation of the banknotes, the unveiling of
additional coin denominations, including the highly anticipated 2 and 5 mark coins, has taken place.
These new denominations not only enrich the diversity of our currency but also offer practical
solutions for everyday transactions, catering to the evolving needs of our citizens.

TheMinistry of Information commends the collaborative efforts of all involved in bringing this vision
to fruition. From the talented designers who poured their creativity into the new currency's aesthetic
appeal to the dedicated professionals who ensured a seamless transition, this achievement stands as a
testament to our nation's collective ingenuity and unity.

As you acquaint yourselves with the new banknotes and coins, we encourage you to take pride in the
symbol of resilience, innovation, and prosperity that the Federmark embodies. Whether you are
engaging in commerce or simply admiring the artistry of our currency, let us celebrate this milestone
together as a testament to our shared values and aspirations.

On behalf of the Ministry of Information, I extend our sincerest gratitude to you, the citizens of
Spring-Divionia, for your unwavering support and enthusiasm. Your continued engagement and
participation enrich our collective narrative and propel us towards a future filled with promise and
possibility.

With warm regards

Nicholas Miaka
Head of the Ministry of Information


